African American Student Services
Presents

"The Impact of
Multigenerational Trauma
in Education”

With speakers:

Monique Landrum and Marissa Bell

This presentation is for high school students and their
parents but anyone is welcome to join! We will focus on
recognizing how systems of racism are normalized in the
educational system and how this impacts student's identity
and self-concept.

When: February 16, 2022
Time: 6:00-7:00 pm




TUSD Equity, Diversity, and Inclusiveness

African American Student Services Department

October 4, 2022

Dear TUSD parent/guardian,

On behalf of the African American Student Services Department, we would like to invite
your student to be a part of our Social-Emotional Learning Group at Morgan Maxwell KS

occurring every Thursday during school hours starting in October.

This group is safe place for students to connect with each other, discuss any challenges
they are facing this school year, and build non-academic skills such as positive decision
making, responding to peer pressure, and emotional regulation. This group is facilitated
by the department's behavior specialist's Marissa Bell and Julian Gomez who will offer

support, guided conversations, and activities that address the whole child.

Feel free to reach out to us, if you have any questions or concerns or would NOT like your

child to participate in this group.

We look forward to supporting your student!

Sincerely,
I"1ar &J

Marissa.bell@tusdl.org Julian.Gomez@tusdl.org

(520) 255-2655 (520) 232-6929

1302 S. Avenida Vega, Tucson, 85710 < (520) 584-7500



